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13th September 2024 Newsletter No. 1 

What a lovely and calm first week back we have had!  It has been 
wonderful to see the children settling into their new classes and    

routines and enjoying being with their friends.  It was a real pleasure to award some certificates today in 
our celebration worship. 
 
 

We have also welcomed our new Reception children this week and they have settled in beautifully and 
are a wonderful addition to our school. 
 
We were really pleased to host the Cheam & Cuddington Horticultural Society at St Dunstan’s last    
weekend and I was lucky enough to see the amazing contributions and entries from our local               
community, not to mention some of our own children who won some prizes there too. 

 
Over the summer, we have developed a lovely new learning space.  This 
is a safe and calm multi-use room which can be used for interventions, 
quiet time and as a quiet place to sit with an adult during lunch time if 
the playground feels a little overwhelming.  The School Council will be 
helping us to choose a name for our new learning space. 
 

As the Autumn is drawing in, we are asking that children come to school 
in their winter uniforms from Monday.  Although we are still seeing some sunshine, the chilly weather is 
starting to show its face!   
 
We wish to inform you that after many years at our school, due to ill health grounds, Mrs Soma has had 

to step down from working at St Dunstan's.  
Mrs Soma has been a loyal and dedicated member of our school community and has          
contributed  enormously to our children’s development and achievements. We thank her for 
her valuable service and wish her all the very best as she journeys onward from                          
St Dunstan’s.  Mr Belardini will be continuing to support us as we prepare to appoint a new 
SENCO. 

 
Please could I highlight the importance of a letter coming soon regarding donations to the Friends of 
Cheam Church School charity and how we use this to fund the10% liability of capital projects that        
Voluntary Aided Schools have to pay.  St Dunstan's has been very fortunate with the recent                    
improvements to the school without having to divert funds from the pupils or other day to day activities 
of running the school.  A letter containing details of this will be sent next week. 
 
Finally, I would like to remind all of our children that they should be using our school bookbag to 
transport their belongings to and from school.  This is for practical reasons as due  to coat pegs being in 
the classroom space, there simply is not enough room for rucksacks. 
 
I do hope you have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing the children again on                        
Monday.                                                                                                                     Mrs A Mann, Headteacher 
 
 

Message from Mrs Mann 

‘Guided by God to love, trust, hope, serve and inspire the best in everyone.’  



 

 

 It was lovely to see the hall in full 

colour on Saturday 7th September 

for the Cheam and Cuddington 

Horticultual Show. 

Congratulations to Noah in Year 6 

for receiving awards for his lovely 

displays. 
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[DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY  

(Dates may be subject to change)  

[September 

w/c 16th   Clubs start this week 

  EYFS Overview Meeting—Virtual 4.00pm 

Weds 18th Yr3 Overview Meeting—Virtual 10.00am 
  Yr6  Swimming Lesson  

  Yr5 Overview Meeting—Virtual 4.00pm 

Mon 23rd   Yr1/2 Overview Meeting—Virtual 4.00pm 

Tues 24th   Parent/Helper Meeting 9.00am—9.30am 

Weds 25th Yr6 Swimming Lesson  

  Yr6 Overview Meeting—Virtual 4.00pm 

Fri 27th  Parent/Helper Meeting 2.45pm—3.15pm 

  SEN Workshop for Parents—details to follow 
   

Future Dates 
 

October 

Tues 8th   Open Day for new parents 9.15am—

  10.15am & 1.30pm 2.30pm 

Thurs 10th Year 4 Roman Day 

Fri 13th   Harvest  Celebration 

Fri 25th  INSET DAY 

 

 

As you are aware,  
from September    
children will wear 
their PE kits to school 

on the days they are having PE. No PE 
kits will be kept in school.    

Year Group Date/TimeGoogle Meet Link 
   
EYFS Monday 16th September 4-4:30               https://meet.google.com/hei-enpv-kyw

    
Y1/2 Monday 23rd September 4-4.30               https://meet.google.com/tpr-nifb-fom

    
Y3 Wednesday 18th September 10.00 - 10:30 https://meet.google.com/wak-mfjj-yhg 
 

Y4 Date to follow                              https://meet.google.com/bip-tcbo-fts
   
Y5 Wednesday 18th September 4:00 - 4:30 https://meet.google.com/ptx-xtph-fcb   

Y6 Wednesday 25th September 4:00 - 4:30 https://meet.google.com/wch-hwbq-iki

  Cheam and          
Cuddington         

Horticultural Show  

Reception Children 
Plain white round neck t-shirt and 
navy shorts  
Black plimsolls or black trainers.  
Navy tracksuit bottoms can be 
worn in colder weather.  
 

Year 1 – Year 6  
School branded or unbranded 
blue polo shirt and navy shorts 

Black plimsolls or black trainers.  
Navy tracksuit bottoms can be 
worn in colder weather.  
 

 

Please see the school’s website under school calendar 
for a full list of dates and events for this term.   

 Parent Overview Meetings 

‘Stars’ of the last week….. 

 

Venus The Whole Class 

Pluto The Whole Class 

Neptune Violet S 

Mercury Noelie L 

Jupiter Poppy R 

Delphinus Daphne 

Phoenix Charlotte B 

Orion Theo D 

Pegasus Harry 

Unicorn Eden  

Hercules Zafran 

Aquila Josiah 

Cygnus Aarin 

Italian Day at St Dunstan’s! 

On 3rd October, the school dinner 

menu will take on an Italian vibe.  If 

your child does not usually have a 

school dinner, they will be invited to have a school 

lunch on this day. 

More information will be sent out via ParentMail 

shortly with a google form for you to complete. 

We are pleased to announce the  
Year 6 House Captains for the 

Autumn Term. 
 

 

       St Andrew’s:  Lizzie & Lucia  
St David’s:  Tiana & Thea  

 St George’s: Millie & Betsy 
        St Patrick’s:  Florence & Louise 

    Congratulations to you all! 

House Captains  

 

 

    Year 6  
    Applying for 

Secondary 
School 

 

Applications to 
apply for a        
Secondary 

School place 
should be    

completed to 
your home           

local authority 
by   

31st October 
2024. 

Thank you 

A huge well done to all our 
Reception children who 
have shown such                
enthusiasm, kindness and 
resilience during their first week at 
school.                                                    EYFS                                                                                

Welcome to St Dunstan’s 

https://meet.google.com/hei-enpv-kyw
https://meet.google.com/tpr-nifb-fom
https://meet.google.com/wak-mfjj-yhg
https://meet.google.com/bip-tcbo-fts
https://meet.google.com/ptx-xtph-fcb
https://meet.google.com/wch-hwbq-iki
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Welcome back to the new school year from the PTFA!  
Autumn Term Event Dates  
 

I’m sure many of you will already have these key dates in your diary, but as a   re-
minder and for new parents, here are some of the exciting things we have planned 
for our Autumn Term: 
 

Friday, November 8th - Children’s Glowtastic Disco 
Friday, November 15th - Adults Sip & Swirl with Majestic  

                                        Saturday, December 7th - Christmas Fair  
 

We will be planning other adhoc events. Let us know if you have any ideas of things you’d like to see.  
                                                                                                                                                                                    PTFA 

On the first day of Year 6, 
we took part in an exciting 
series of team-building      

challenges. 
One of these 
involved working together to    
create some amazing                  
constructions using just         
marshmallows and cocktail 
sticks! In small groups, we 

showed our creativity and 
problem-solving 
skills,building  everything 
from cubes and people to a 
very  impressive horse!  

We practised our         
teamwork and communication skills and had a 
lot of fun too!  

Year 6 Team—Building  

 

On Tuesday 10th 

September, a group 
of Year 6 children 
were trained to be 
our new Junior Su-

premo's by Sutton Sports Partnership. 

On Thursday 12th September, as part of 
their new PE topic, Year 5 took part in 
some great team building games. 

Sports Update 

Mrs Porter and Mrs Cordery would like to say a huge thank you 
for all your lovely gifts at the end of the summer term.  They 
were very much enjoyed over the summer break.   


